Well, hello there!
Ho! Ho! Ho! Thank you so much for your lovely letter.

It’s another beautiful, snowy day up here in the North Pole. The
elves and I have been working hard in the toy shop, while Mrs.
Claus has been fixing up the sleigh and helping the reindeer
practise their takeoffs and landings.

In the evenings, Mrs. Claus and I love to sit down by the fire with
a cup of hot cocoa and read all the wonderful letters that children
have sent us from all over the world. You’ve been so good all year
and the reindeer and I can’t wait to visit in a few short weeks.

Remember to leave me some cookies on Christmas Eve. And
maybe a carrot for the reindeer. We do get a bit hungry on our
journey!

Wishing you and your family a joyous holiday season,

Merry Christmas!




